
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Ending Veteran Homelessness and Creating Workforce 
Housing in Marin County, California project in fiscal year 2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is Homeward Bound of Marin, located at 1385 N. 
Hamilton Parkway, Novato, CA 94949.  
 
The funding would be used to support engineering and construction of 50 veterans and 
workforce housing units on a 2.8-acre parcel located at the decommissioned Hamilton Army 
Airfield in Novato, California. This future housing community will provide 24 one-bedroom 
units of permanent supportive housing for veterans in a two-story apartment building, and 26 
one-bedroom units of workforce housing in an adjacent and similarly designed two-story 
structure.  
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


